
PENDRAGON PRE-SCHOOL 

 
Daisy Children’s Centre 

Varrier Jones Drive 
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Telephone: 01480 830267      DATE PRE-SCHOOL REC’D_____________ 
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Member of the Pre-school Learning Alliance 

 

 

 

  

APPLICATION FOR A PLACE AT PENDRAGON PRE-SCHOOL 
 

 
Date 

 
 

 
Surname of child 

 
 

 
First name/s of child 

 
 

 
Boy/Girl 

 
 

 
Date of Birth 

 
 

 
Parent/Carer Name: 

 
 

 
Address 

 
 

  
 

 
Post code 

 
 

 
Email address  
(please print clearly) 

 
 

 
Telephone number 

 
 

 
Mobile number 

 
 

 
Special Requirements 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Requested start date 

 
 

 
Requested number of sessions 

 

 
Preferred days (if any) 

 

 

 



 

 

PENDRAGON PRE-SCHOOL 

 

 

APPLICATION FORM 

 

OTHER INFORMATION 

 
 

 

Children can only attend Pre-School after their 3rd birthday.  The waiting list for Pre-
School is arranged by birth date.  This allows those starting school the following year 
to be given priority.  
 
 
Pendragon Pre-School will only be offering 15hrs of the 30hrs of Early Year Funding.  
This will allow us to offer more places to children of Pre-School age to attend. 
 
 
Your child will be eligible for Early Years Funding the term after their third birthday 
and you will receive a form to complete when necessary.  This funding allows your 
child 15 hours free education each week at Pendragon Pre-School until they reach 
compulsory school age. 
 
Every child must do a minimum of 15hrs.  We cannot guarantee your preferred 
sessions but we will try to accommodate all your requests. Children that are due to 
start school the following September will be given priority over sessions available.    
 
 

 

Children will be able do more than the minimum 15hrs if Pre-School is not full.  
Again priority will be given to children starting school the following year. 

 

Sessions are run in the morning from 9am to 12pm and the afternoon from 12pm to 
3pm.  There is a charge per session if all Early Years funding is used.  Fees are £13 
per session. 
 
At Pendragon Pre-school our children come to us after their third birthday, for a year 
of support and care from staff to prepare them for their school entry. Thus we 
encourage them to be toileting themselves already; unless there is a medical or 
special educational need (in which case a care plan will be undertaken and carried 
out by staff. 

  

 

Before starting, the Pre-School manager likes to carry out a home visit. This only 
takes about 10 minutes and gives her the chance to meet your child in their own 
environment.  
 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to email or contact the Pre-School. 
We look forward to welcoming you to Pendragon Pre-School. 


